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Freedom of information MUST be preserved in Oregon. The idea that our state would 

support Book Bans is shameful. PLEASE consider this bill to be protecting the most 

important resource we have. I fully support this bill and will be greatly disappointed if 

Oregon joins the other misguided states thinking that book bans will uphold 

conservative values. It is simply discrimination and control they are looking for. 

PLEASE stop this now by passing this bill to protect our books. 


